
By the year 2030, the number  
of Coloradans aged 65  
and older will increase  
by 68 percent!  JOIN THE  

Strategic Action Planning 
Group on Aging’s  

“Conversations on Aging.”

SEND YOU R COMMENTS TO:  
agingstrategy@state.co.us

The Strategic Action Planning 
Group on Aging is putting  
together a plan to meet the needs 
of our aging population. Your 
opinion and expertise will provide 
critical information as the Planning 
Group develops important policy 
recommendations.

If you are a senior or care for a 
senior, come talk to us about:
Financial Security

Health

Caregiving

Mobility

Housing

Transportation

Employment

Public Finance

Join our Denver Regional Meeting:  
Colorado Conversations on Aging
Mountain West Dental Institute

925 Lincoln St., Unit B, Denver, CO 80203

November 2, 2017, from 1 – 4 pm

Three ways to RSVP:
1.   CLICK HERE 
2. Call 303.221.4345

3. Or email agingstrategy@state.co.us

 

Help Colorado plan for our future.  
Add your voice to the conversation. 

LE A RN MORE AT: 

www.colorado.gov/agingstrategy

https://www.sinergieproject.com/denver-aging-conversation
http://www.colorado.gov/agingstrategy

